
 

COVID-19 update: Screening of employees - Christiana 
 
Following concerns from PSA members regarding the increasing number of people who tested 
positive for COVID-19 and accommodated for quarantine purposes at Christiana Hotel. Employees 
were not subjected to screening and testing for the virus, even though they provide services at the 
institution. 
 
The PSA wrote to the employer and demanded that these employees be subjected to screening and 
testing and be provided with personal protective equipment (PPE) urgently. It was reiterated that the 
facility should always be sanitised effectively to maintain hygiene standards and to deal with risks for 
staff. Subsequently, testing and screening were done, and members were provided with PPE.  
 
PSA members are encouraged to report any incidents that may expose them to risk through PSA 
shop stewards or Abram Moribe at Abram.moribe@psa.co.za. 
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